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January 4, 2022

Dear Jeff,

I am writing you on behalf of the American Baptist Churches of Nebraska. We are considering the
possibility of inviting the ABC-USA Mission Summit to Omaha in June of 2025. The usual conflict with the
College World Series would be lessoned during this time as they are closing the series for that year on
June 23, 2025. This would leave June 25-29 open for the Mission Summit with convention centers,
hotels and restaurants free from the series crowds and able to host a Mission Summit.

Please let me know the process and the details of us hosting a Mission Summit, we are excited about the

possibilities of hosting our ABC family.
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Blessings,






